




The Training Centre are soon to be two staff down. asked people to be patient with any request as 
 are going to be extremely busy in the coming weeks until new staff are in position.  has 

been speaking with i about training staff and is writing a questionnaire to send out asking about the 
processes for training staff and what people need help with. The trainer’s day went very well, there has been 
some great feedback, and all attendees were impressed with the venue. Until new staff are in position, 

 has kindly agreed to deal with any MCMS queries.  asked about the supervisory log that is sent 
out to all new PILh’s. She noted there isn’t space to add details of the assessor and this is causing issues 
when information is added to MCMS. She asked if the logs are required and can they be added directly to 
MCMS. Can new staff members be added before they are issued with their new PIL to enable assessments 
of non-regulated procedures to begin?  and  are going to meet to discuss the time 
line of the process of new staff to see what can be changed to help this issue.  asked if non-UBS 
staff could perform Schedule 1 training and assessment as she has previously only allowed UBS staff to do 
this. 

10. Any other business
 informed the committee of the success of the 3Rs drop in session at the  The next 

meeting is at  on 28 h October. The first CamFest meeting was successful, but the team need more 
volunteers.   

Date of next meeting: Friday 25th November 2022 




